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********************************************************************************************************************************* 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at  

*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 274-7951. 
The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to PGriffin@azdes.gov   

********************************************************************************************************************************* 
This Policy Update is being sent to notify all IV-D staff when a Hayden case meets criteria for 
closure, ALL money held in suspense shall be refunded to the NCP.  It has been determined 
on these cases that the SOL has expired.  This includes money in suspense from any IRS, 
DOR or FIDM intercept/seizure that was posted prior to 7/1/2005, but has been held in 
suspense because the case is in the Hayden universe.  


